
MINUTES OF THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING 
Wednesday, September 16, 2015 
Hawlemont Elementary School 

6:00 P.M. 
 

 The meeting was convened at 6:00 P.M. by Chairman Kathy Reynolds.  Also 
attending the meeting were Conservation Commission members Vice Chair Amy 
Chatting, Douglas Telling, William Harker and Douglas Forbes.  MassDOT 
representative Amer Raza was also in attendance. 
 

1. The first order of business was a RDA submitted my MassDOT for resurfacing of 
Route 2.  The RDA notice was read aloud by Chair Reynolds.  Work will include 
micromilling and resurfacing of the existing paved surface, cleaning and repairing 
existing paved waterways, repairing failing slopes and washout areas as required, 
adjusting and repairing drainage structures within the paved surface, replacing 
deteriorated headwalls with new flared ends, removing drainage sediments from 
structures, pipes, and ends, repairing a cement concrete retaining wall as required, 
rebuilding or overlaying paved waterways as required, maintenance/construction 
of grass swales for drainage as required and associated guardrail and pavement 
marking work.  Erosion controls will be installed in accordance with the 
regulations and MassDOT specifications.  The work does not include within the 
Village area.  Mr. Harker and Mr. Telling conducted a site visit.   

2. Ms Chattin made a motion for  a negative determination with the following 
condition:  Silt fencing required in the area of excevation.  This was seconded and 
unanimously passed.  The RDA was  signed by the Commissioners. 

3. Mr. Forbes informed the Commissioners that he will be unable to continue as 
secretary to the Commission.  A new secretary will need to be found. 

4. Business being concluded, the meeting was adjourned at 5:30 P.M. 
 
Respectfuly submitted    Approved by: 
      Charlemont Conservation Commission 
Kathy Reynolds 
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